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"Now faith is the assurance of things 
hoped for, the conviction of things not 
seen."

Hebrews 11:1 RSV

IMPORTANT REMINDER:
This coming Friday, December 5th, is 
the last day to drop classes for the 
fall quarter.

Opportunity to sublease a Firs Apartment during 
Christmas break. Contact Tom and Lorie 
Young Apt. #20. 827-1650. Dec 13 - Jan 2.

Child care 2-3 afternoons per week. Must 
have own transportation. 883-6601.

All Library books must be returned and 
all fines paid by December 3. Any 
student having an unpaid fine will be 
unable to take finals. Please pay at 
the Library.

OPPORTUNITIES FOR CHRISTIAN MINISTRY in 
the National Parks extend to over 60 
national parks, forests, and resort 
areas in 23 states where millions of 
people live, work and vacation,. App­
lications can be picked up in the 
office of the Registrar. See bulletin 
in the SUB for preliminary information.

lady driving to Palm Springs, CA on Dec. 22 
would like someone to help in driving - 
all expenses paid on the way down. She 
will be flying back and has made reser­
vations for 2 people but you would have 
to pay your own plane fare back on Jan. 5 
($200). She must know by Dec. 10 in order 
to keep the second reservation. Contact 
Donna Glenham at 525-2625 or leave a 
message at 364-0692.

Health Center Hours:
Monday through Thursday from 11 a.m. 
to 4:00 p.m.

This Thursday will be WOM Chapel. T.J. 
Ellis and Ed Parr will be sharing 
abour their Summer Internships in 
Hawaii and Fiji. You will not want 
to miss this special ministry.

Bake Sale Coming!!! On Monday evening, Dec 
8, the first day of exams, there will 
be a bake sale in the lounge of Gray- 
Beatty. (For both fellows and gals.) 
Baked items will be sold from 7-9 p.m. 
The sale is sponsored by the Ladies 
Auxiliary of the college, and the pro­
ceeds go to their Scholarship Fund.

Senior Class: We will have a T-shirt day 
Wednesday, December 3. All Seniors, 
wear your *81 T-shirts. They are on 
sale now - get yours from John Young 
or Carrie Gladding.

Guy

Perks

The flu vaccine is 
now available! $1.75 
Come get yours before 
the flu season starts.

(Health Center 
Entrance)

The Health Center sign is posted 
just inside of this entrance.

You are invited to attend Westminister A/G 
this Sunday Dec 7. Van will be leaving 
GP Hall at 9 a.m. and will return after 
the A.M. service. Contact Ed Novak GB 210 
for more info. Pastor Wilson will be 
ministering in his series on the Book of 
Colossians in the A.M. service and David 
Ruiz, saved from the gang life in New York 
City will be ministering in music and speak­
ing in the PvM.iservice at 6:30 p.m.


